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The Federation of Community Legal Centres has welcomed the announcement today of a $70m Fed-
eral Opposition commitment to family violence, including funding for legal services of $47.4m. Federal 
Opposition Leader Bill Shorten has also committed to a national crisis summit, which has also been 
welcomed as a vital opportunity for coordinated national action on family violence. 
 
"This announcement recognises the vital role of free legal help in keeping women safe from family 
violence, and acknowledges that family violence is a national emergency," said Liana Buchanan, Exec-
utive Officer of the Federation of Community Legal Centres, today. 
 
The announcement follows deep Federal Government cuts to legal assistance services in the last 
budget, and the prospect of further cuts in the next budget due in May. 
 
"Community legal centres play a key role ensuring women have legal protections from family violence, 
including appropriate conditions on intervention orders. Women unable to access free legal help are at 
greater risk from violent former partners," Ms Buchanan said. 
 
"This vital funding commitment is consistent with the findings of the Productivity Commission that le-
gal services are significantly underfunded, and, if implemented by a future Labor Federal Government, 
would go some way to helping community legal centres better deal with cases that relate to family 
violence, which comprise a third of all new legal cases opened each year in Victoria alone," Ms Bu-
chanan said. 
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